
Wednesday 24th May 2023

Dear Parent/Carer,

We are offering more musical instrument lessons from September 2023. The instruments will be piano, violin and
guitar and the lessons will be available to children who will be in Year 4, 5 and 6 from September 2023.

Students get to take part in school concerts and group sharing sessions each term and always enjoy playing music
with each other. Music is shown to help with learning across all areas and helps to build confidence and dexterity.

If you are interested in your child having instrument lessons, please return the slip below. Places will be allocated
according to a waiting list and availability of instruments. When availability becomes available, you will be contacted
to confirm when the lessons will begin. All lessons will be in pairs or small groups.

The school is subsidising the cost of these lessons but there will be some additional costs to parents/carers:

● The cost per lesson will be £3, payable on a termly basis
● Instrument hire is £15 per term (unless your child has their own)
● If your child learns piano, they will need a piano book which we sell at cost price of £7.50

All payments will only be taken through the SchoolMoney icon on the school website.

If your child already has lessons, they will stay on the timetable on this new basis, so please let us know if you would
like them to continue.

If you have any questions please do get in touch and we look forward to welcoming your child to music lessons at
John Donne.

Best wishes,

Rebecca Hollweg and the music team

I would like my child to start having lessons on piano / violin / guitar at a cost of £3 per week, payable on a termly

basis. (Please indicate choice of instrument)

My child already receives piano / violin / guitar lessons and I agree to paying £3 per lesson on a termly basis from
September 2023. (Please indicate current instrument)

I need to hire an instrument at £15 per term. I do not need to hire an instrument.

Name of child ______________________________________________________________________________

(Current) Class _____________________________________________________________________________

Signed by parent/ carer ______________________________________________________________________
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welfare of children and young people and expects all staff and volunteers to share this commitment.
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